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Communication no: 118 Version Number: 1.0 

Review Date: Monthly, at ISA  Board meetings.  

Related Policies/ 
Procedures/ Forms 

 By-Laws section 6 

 
 1  Purpose of the Communication 
 
Covid 19 has caused the closure of ice rinks and interrupted the 2020 skating season. This has 
impacted on our athlete’s ability to train and prepare for competition.   With the gradual reopening 
of ice rinks and the management of government rules on sanitising, restricted numbers and social 
distancing, it is possible that the Australian Figure Skating Championships (AFSC) 2020 in 
Brisbane, may need to adapt and might not be the same as we have been used to previously.  
Please be aware that there may be the need to vary schedules, divisions, entry numbers and/or 
other details. Your ISA Board will continue to monitor the situation and update the skating 
community as information comes to hand. 
 
 
 2  Application of the Communication 
 
For the 2020 AFSC.   
 
 3  Communication Statement 
 
AFSC in 2020 may have numerous changes due to extra sanitising and number restrictions on 
gatherings and skaters, coaches and officials may need to adapt. 
 
As previously advised, ISA entry scores will not be introduced for the 2020 AFSC. 
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